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UTAH WYOMING NEVADA COLORADO TEXAS

May 24th, 2017

Attention: Pat Sweeney
President, MPE. Inc.
P.O. Box 2429

Park City, UT 84060

RE: Construction Feasibility for the Treasure Project

After careful review of the proposed Treasure Project in Park City, we are of the opinion that
the excavation operation of the Project can feasibly be completed within two to two and 2 half
Tears.

[f blasting is required, mats and seismic monitoring will be utilized to safely perform blasting
operations and to keep vibration within acceptable levels..

A water system utilizing Big Water Gun sprinkler (or similar) heads will be used to control any
fugitive dust.

It is our opinion that the Project can be completed safely and within acceptable levels of
disturbance while adhering to all OSHA and Park City otrdinances.

Like many large projects we have been involved in, we feel this project will cause some
inconvenience, but will provide a great upside to the city and its residents for years to come.

Sincerely .
* W
. ric R Robinson

Tim T Jones
Robinson Construction Group LLC

Orem, UT
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